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From: Eric Danner - NOAA Federal <eric.danner@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, August 6, 2018 11:42 AM


To: Harrison, Katrina


Subject: Re: LCM Scope Updates


Attachments: UCSC_LCM_SOW_08062018.docx


Hi Katrina,


Yes, I am back, and sorry I have not responded yet (just getting through a long list). Your changes looks fine,


and I added myself at 0% for each task.


Let me know if you want to discuss further on the phone.


Eric


On Mon, Aug 6, 2018 at 10:29 AM, Harrison, Katrina <kharrison@usbr.gov> wrote:


Hi Eric -

Are you in this week?


Thanks,


Katrina


On Tue, Jul 24, 2018 at 2:29 PM, Harrison, Katrina <kharrison@usbr.gov> wrote:


Hi Eric -

Megan Bryant is reviewing the scope for the LCM agreement and wants to scrub out the NMFS stuff - she


says that:


1) As the PI, you must be included in the budget, even if it is as 0%


2) As the PI for UCSC, you cannot also be in-kind from NMFS


3) If you include in-kind costs from NMFS, you must track them. Alternatively, you can remove reference to


in-kind, scrubbing the NMFS items.


4) The scope must say UCSC shall... rather than NMFS shall, as this agreement is with UCSC.


I've gone through your document and suggested what might make sense to change - what do you think?


Thanks,


Katrina Harrison


Bay-Delta Office


Bureau of Reclamation

Office: (916) 414-2425


Cell: (916) 606-8793
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--

Katrina Harrison


Bay-Delta Office


Bureau of Reclamation

Office: (916) 414-2425


Cell: (916) 606-8793


--

Eric Danner, Ph.D.


Supervisory Research Ecologist


Fisheries Ecology Division, Southwest Fisheries Science Center


110 McAllister Way


Santa Cruz, CA 95060


831-420-3917


http://swfsc.noaa.gov/


http://swfsc.noaa.gov/

